
Parsons, Susan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hi Sue, 

Laura Struble <laurasstruble@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, October 04, 2016 9:53 AM 
Parsons, Susan 
Oct 12 City Council communications spot 

This is Laura Struble from Franklin High School. We just spoke on the phone. The teacher from Khabarovsk 
is Oxana Oleynik, and the students are Katya (Ekaterina) Boichuk, Zurab Khidirov, and Nadia (Nadyeshda) 
Bragina. They're here on an educational exchange from our Sister City in Russia. The exchange is A renewal 
of one with Gymnasia number 5 and Lincoln High School from about 20 years ago. We re-started the 
exchange, with Franklin instead of Lincoln (as Franklin is now the only High School in Portland with a Russian 
program) last year. We had students from Khabarovsk here last Fall, and I took students there last May. We 
are looking forward to being at the City Council meeting! 

Thank you, 
Laura Struble 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Request of Laura Struble and Oxana Oleynik to address Council regarding 
educational exchange with Portland's Sister City in Russia 

(Communication) 

OCT O 4 2016 
Filed -------

MARY HULL CABALLERO 
Aud~ the Ci~ of Portland 

By /hd__t-t«. ~ ---
/ Deputy 

OCT 1 2 2016 

PLACED ON FfLE 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

1. Fritz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Novick 

Hales 


